
True Blood’s Joe Manganiello
Will Invite Cast to Wedding

Joe  Manganiello  and
fiancé  Audra  Marie  won’t  be  leaving  anyone  out  of  their
wedding festivities, including the entire cast of True Blood,
according to People. Manganiello, who plays a werewolf on
HBO’s hit vampire series, is engaged to model/actress Audra
Marie.  After announcing his intentions to invite each True
Blood cast member at the PGA Awards in Beverly Hills, he
said, “I love them. They’re like my family.”  He also credits
the show for making the wedding proposal possible, as he used
his first check as a series regular to purchase a ring for his
lovely bride-to-be.  With vampires and werewolves in the same
room, this should be an interesting wedding.

Who should you invite to your wedding?

Cupid’s Advice:

The bride and groom are always faced with the burden and
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privilege of making a guest list for the big day.  Since it
isn’t  always  possible  to  invite  everyone  you  know,  it’s
necessary pick and choose.  Keep these people in mind:

1. Family, and friends that are like family: Start with the
people closest to you such as immediate family members and
other people you care the most about.

2. People from work: You spend 40+ hours a week with your co-
workers.  Therefore, you should consider bringing them along
for the ride.  If inviting everyone from work is not in the
budget, then just invite your boss.  Who knows?  They could
have so much fun at the reception that it could lead to a
promotion.

3. Parents’ friends: Friends of your parents have watched you
grow up and would love to see you get married.  Invite the
select few that you remember seeing often as a child.

True Blood’s Joe Manganiello
to Tie the Knot
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True love has found
True Blood star Joe Manganiello.  According to People, the
actor proposed to actress/model Audra Marie while on vacation
in Italy.  But this couple’s romance didn’t start off easily. 
“She wouldn’t go out with me for six months,” Manganiello told
People in September. “We started dating a few months before I
got cast [on True Blood].”  Now the couple are anything but
coy, confessing exactly what attracts them to each other.
 Manganiello says, “She’s sweet … nice.  And she makes crazy
English breakfasts,” while Marie loves Maganiello’s “sense of
humor, his work ethic and how humble he is with everything
that has gone on.”

When does playing hard to get work?

Cupid’s Advice:

While honesty is key in a healthy relationship, being a little
coy with your emotions in the beginning may be what it takes
to get the spark going.  Cupid recommends when playing hard to
get is a good thing:

1. Playing the game: Many people treat dating like a fun game,
so not letting on right away can create a pursuit that will
make finding out more about you a goal your crush is striving
to achieve.  Bring on the excitement!

2. Adding mystery: By not immediately laying it all out there,
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you’re leaving something to the imagination.  Your romantic
interest will have to ask you out again to get more info about
you, ensuring a second or even third date.

3. Playing it safe: While it’ll take your potential partner
longer to learn more about you, it’ll also take you longer to
learn about him/her, allowing you to truly get to know the
person you could be dating before you get too serious.

‘True  Blood’  Star  Joe
Manganiello Brings Work Home

True Blood star Joe
Manganiello, who plays a hunky werewolf on HBO’s hit vampire
series,  jokingly  announced  that  he  sometimes  brings  his
beastly role home with him to his girlfriend, Audra Marie.  “I
sniff you a lot. And I growl a lot when you ask me to do
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things,  like  clean  up,”  Manganiello  said  to  Marie  at  the
preview of Boardwalk Empire.  Marie doesn’t seem to mind,
according People, although she does draw the line at her beau
coming home from the set in full werewolf makeup. How can you
make your career a positive part of your relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Although  careers  are  often  viewed  as  an  obstacle  in  a
relationship, it doesn’t always have to be that way.  Whether
you are exchanging advice or telling each other jokes, being a
positive support system when it comes to each other’s careers
is what leads to a strong relationship.

1. Honey, I’m home: No matter how late you return from the
office or how frustrated you were with your boss, never let
your issues at work get in the way of how you greet your
partner at the end of the day.  Keep things in perspective.

2. Be each other’s biggest fan: Knowing that your partner is
interested in and supports what you do is an amazing feeling. 
Don’t  forget  to  compliment  them  on  their  professional
accomplishments.   Celebrate!

3. Listen and understand: If your partner has to cancel plans
at the last minute because of something at work, try not to
take it personally.  Never make them feel guilty because they
would probably rather be spending time with you anyway.
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